Memo to File
From: Chris Stacey, Zoning Specialist
RE: 158 St. John St, CBL 068 D006, Curlew property
Date: 6-28-16, 12:00

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sherrie Curlew came in today regarding the NOV, which she has received.  She wanted to see if there is any options for permitting/legalization.  I explained that because it is an industrial zone, there really are not any options to legally add or expand dwelling units here.  I also explained the consent agreement process.  I told her if she wants to hire counsel to negotiate the CA, that is her prerogative.  I asked if she or her counsel could get in touch with me within a week or two so we could set up a time to discuss the proposed consent agreement.
